YOUSHOULD

Patrick Malone & Associates 202-742-1500

888-625-6635

November 2018



Drug Makers Spend Millions on Advertising Because It Works

Most Americans take anything they see advertised on television or the internet with a grain of salt. Good, but the fact is that advertising works even if we think we are not swayed by the latest jingle or funny slogan. Otherwise, why would companies spend millions on ads to try and convince you to buy their product or service? The same holds true for drug and healthcare marketing, which often uses emotional hooks to gain your trust. But the stakes are much higher when it comes to your health. And that's why you should read this newsletter for tips on healthcare marketing that goes too far.





When Do Drug and Healthcare Ads Push Ethical Boundaries?

You'd be right if you suspect that drug makers are spending A LOT more on TV advertising. Pharmaceutical companies have more than doubled ad spending in just the past four years, making it the second-fastest growing ad category in the nation. Other healthcare providers – from local hospitals to nationally known cancer treatment centers – are also upping the advertising ante. But when do healthcare promotions cross ethical boundaries and the ancient pledge to all patients of "do no harm"? *You should know!*

READ MORE

BY THE NUMBERS

1 in 20

One in 20 Google searches are health-related and the first place consumers turn for answers, 57 percent

VIDEO BOOKMARK

10 Questions You Should Ask Your Doctor

Parsing fact from hype starts with good doctor-patient communication. Doctor Mike







versus 32 percent who start with a doctor.

READ MORE

shares the questions he would ask in this video.



THE DOCKET

- CHECK OUT OUR BETTER HEALTH CARE NEWSLETTER.
- LATEST NEWS FROM OUR PATIENT SAFETY BLOG
- HEALTH CARE ADVOCATES' POWER KIT
- MALPRACTICE A-Z: ANSWERS ON SPECIFIC TOPICS
- THE LAWSUIT PROCESS STEP BY STEP

POSITIVE BUT PAINFUL ADS

Some patients say healthcare ads that feature happy, healed people and miraculous recoveries spread false hope.

READ MORE

You Should Know is a copyrighted publication of Voice2News, LLC, and is made possible by the attorney shown above. This newsletter is intended for the interest of past and present clients and other friends of this lawyer. It is not intended as a substitute for specific legal advice. If you no longer wish to receive these emails, click here to unsubscribe from this newsletter, and your request will be honored immediately. You may also submit your request in writing to: Steven L. Miller, Editor, 4907 Woodland Ave., Des Moines, IA 50312. Be sure to include your email address.